
BEA/District Joint Committee on Student Conduct 

October 25, 2022 

4:00-5:30 p.m. 

NOTES 

Members present:  Marty Atkins, Alli Chryst



▪ Staff are feeling that they cannot add more to their plates. We must be careful to not bring a 

“new program” in……like a short training. Maybe train administrators first.  

▪ Message needs to be “simplify.”  Streamline, simplify…… 

▪ I like the idea of short, targeted review and think this would be well worth the time. It is 

important to be consistent across middle schools.  

▪ At elementary, we are all working in separate ways. How do we make the training we do 

address common languages and targeted to specific school needs.   

▪ 


